
Secretary’s Report 2021

Membership numbers have remained steady, with several new members joining, but
others failing to renew. We currently have 31 paid-up members, plus one whose payment
is overdue, but is still within the grace period allowed by our Constitution.

Membership on Meetup has increased slightly to 466, but this has not resulted in
increased attendance at meetings

Margaret Wood
PLUG Secretary 2021
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